
 

 

 

 

SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
1200 Red Cleveland Boulevard 

Sanford, Florida  32773 

(407) 585-4000• Fax (407) 585-4045 
 www.orlandosanfordairport.com 

December 10, 2019    Via email: legals@mysanfordherald.com 
 
The Sanford Herald 
P. O.  Box 1657 
Sanford, Florida   32772 1657 
 
Attn:  Scott, Legal Classified 
 
 

Please publish the following Public Notice one (1) time in the Sunday edition (December 15, 
2020) of the Sanford Herald Classifieds. Please confirm receipt of this advertisement by 
email to lhunt@osaa.net 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Sanford Airport Authority will conduct its January meeting 
on Tuesday January 7, 2020 at 8:30 a.m., at the Sanford Airport Authority Vigilante 
room, 2001 Red Cleveland Boulevard, Suite 2129, Sanford, Florida. Information may be 
obtained by contacting the executive offices during normal business hours at (407) 585-
4042. 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting will adjourn to conduct an Executive 
Session pursuant to Florida Statute §286.011(8) to discuss: 

SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY v. 3M E.I. DUPONT DE NEMOURS AND 
COMPANY, THE CHEMOURS COMPANY LLC, DOWDUPONT, INC., DUPONT 
CHEMICAL SOLUTIONS ENTERPRISE, THE CHEMOURS COMPANY FC, LLC 
CHEMGUARD, INC., TYCO FIRE PRODUCTS LP, THE ANSUL COMPANY, 
JOHNSON CONTROLS INTERNATIONAL, PLC, KIDDE-FENWAL, INC., KIDDE 
PLC, INC., KIDDE FIRE FIGHTING, INC., UTC FIRE & SECURITY AMERICAS 
CORPORATION, NATIONAL FOAM, INC., ANGUS INTERNATIONAL SAFETY 
GROUP, LTD., ANGUS FIRE ARMOUR CORPORATION, BUCKEYE FIRE 
EQUIPMENT COMPANY, DYNEON LLC, ARKEMA, INC., ARKEMA FRANCE, 
S.A., SOLVAY SPECIALTY POLYMERS USA, LLC, UNITED TECHNOLOGIES 
CORPORATION, CHUBB FIRE, LTD., MUNICIPAL EMERGENCY SERVICES, 
INC., WARREN FIRE EQUIPMENT, INC., LAWMEN SUPPLY COMPANY, and 
JOHN DOE DEFENDANTS 1-49.  CASE NO. 2019-CA-003509-10-W 
             
Participants in the Executive Session may include: 

 
Tom Green, Chairman 
Jennifer T. Dane, Vice Chairman 
Chick Gregg, Sr., Secretary/Treasurer 
Kenneth Bentley, Board Director 
Frank Ioppolo, Jr., Board Director 
William Miller, Board Director 



 

 

Clyde H. Robertson, Board Director 
Clayton D. Simmons, Board Director 
Stephen P. Smith, Board Director 
Diane H. Crews, SAA President & CEO 
Kenneth W. Wright, SAA Legal Counsel  
Brett R. Renton, SAA Legal Counsel  
Erik R. Matheney, SAA Litigation Counsel 
and a court reporter. 
 
All others will be excluded during the Executive Session.  The length of the Executive 
Session is estimated to be approximately 30 minutes.   
 
After the Executive Session, the Sanford Airport Authority Board will reconvene for 
further business.  Pursuant to Florida Statute §286.011(8), the attorney-client session 
will be recorded by a certified court reporter.  However, the transcript of the proceeding 
will be exempt from the Florida Public Records Act until such time as the litigation is 
concluded.  At the conclusion of the litigation, the transcript may be obtained from the 
executive offices by calling the Executive Assistant to the President during normal 
business hours at (407)585-4042. 
 
Please take notice that if any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Sanford Airport Authority with respect to 
any matter considered at the special meeting or hearing scheduled herein, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, 
and that, for such purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record 
includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is based, per Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes.  Persons with 
disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these proceedings should contact the executive offices 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting at (407) 585-4042. 

 
Diane H. Crews 
President & CEO 
 
Certified proof of publication and invoice should be sent to: 
 

Attn:   Lori Hunt 
Sanford Airport Authority 
1200 Red Cleveland Boulevard 
Sanford, FL 32773   

 
Please do not hesitate to call me at (407) 585-4042 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lori Hunt 
Executive Assistant 


